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Dear SoS, 

Please find a link to an article in which Ofgem questions the suitability of certain
interconnectors for their application for third cap and floor regime. Aquind is amongst the
interconnectors which could be rejected. 
Does this not question the viability of the Aquind Interconnector? 

Please register this email as a submission.

Many Thanks,

Viola Langley
LSA
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